
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Buffalo Sewer Authority will be held on 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 9:00 A.M. in the Board Room, 1038 City Hall, Buffalo, N.Y. 

This notice is sent to you pursuant to Article 7 of the Public Officers Law.  Such meeting 

is open to the Public.  

Very truly yours, 

BUFFALO SEWER AUTHORITY 

 

Ronald Brown 

Executive Secretarty 

 

RB:tap 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM OF MAILING 

 

 

 

 

I, Ronald Brown, of the Buffalo Sewer Authority, did on the 2nd day of April, 2019, mail 

the attached notice to the following news media at the address below. 

Mailing was accomplished by sealing said notice in an envelope and depositing the same, 

with postage thereon, fully prepaid, in the mailbox located in City Hall. 

 

 

 

NEWS MEDIA 

 

The Buffalo News 

One News Plaza 

Buffalo, NY   l4240 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Ronald Brown 

Executive Secretary 

 

 

(Notice Attached) 

 
 


